
Submitter: Lisa Lee 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

I strongly urge you to oppose this proposed bill.  The last thing the State of Oregon 

needs are more taxes!  We do not need to change our Constitution to give power to 

an administrative agency to tax the people!  The State needs to live within the 

budget!  NO MORE TAXES!!! 


